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MEETING OF TERENURE RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Tuesday 6th December, 2005
Headed Item No. 14

Draft Ballyboden Village Plan
Report:

The Ballyboden Village Plan is progressing according to the following timetable:

1 Pre-draft plan public consultation took place between 19th August 2005 and 15th September 2005.  Some 29 individuals and groups made submissions on the proposed contents of the draft plan.

2 The submissions have been summarised and commented upon.

3 The Report on Pre-Draft Plan Consultation has been prepared and was circulated to the members of the Terenure-Rathfarnham ACM (1) after the Area Committee meeting of the 1st November 2005.  The submissions raised a number of significant issues, which were considered in the preparation of the village plan for the Ballyboden area. These issues included:

(
The boundaries of the village plan.

(
The strategic locational factors of the village within the Dublin metropolitan area.

(
Provision for community services.

(
The density and type of development.

(
Built and natural heritage conservation.

(
Parking, traffic management and pedestrian access. 

4 Subsequently an informal briefing session for Members of the Area Committee on the Manager’s Report was held on the 8th November after the TRAC (2) Meeting.  The issues raised at this informal briefing session are being addressed in the preparation of the Proposed Draft Plan.

5 The Proposed Draft Plan is being completed and will be circulated to Members over the coming week.  An informal briefing session will be organised with Members to discuss the Proposed Draft Plan.  The Proposed Draft Plan will be formally considered at the next TRAC (1) meeting in early January 2006.

